
JOIN US! PUBLIC BOARD MEETING

• What: Board meeting of the Nabe, open 
to the public

• When: Tuesday, September 19th at 
6:30 pm

• Where: The Nabe, 953 De Haro St.
• Who: Anyone!
• Why: Get to the know the Nabe and its 

leadership, nominate a board member 
and increase transparency
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Hi,
I've made the necessary corrections.
Thank you,

Edward Hatter,
Executive Director
Potrero Hill Neighborhood House
953 DeHaro Street SF, Ca. 94107
(415) 826-8080 
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